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UPDATE YOUR DETAILS 
 
If you have changed your address or any of your contact details, including station, 
rank or email address please forward your changes to email ufu@ufuq.com.au, 
update on our website www.ufuq.com.au or contact the Union office directly on 
07 3844 0366.   
 
Please note that you need to change your details with the Union not just pay office 
as they DO NOT advise us of any of your change of details. 
 
Members should note that the Electoral Commission of Queensland (ECQ) will be 
conducting a protected action ballot which will decide your rights to take legally 
protected industrial action under the new industrial laws. Prior to the vote a roll of 
voters needs to be compiled and it is very important that your details are up to date 
prior to this role being produced.  
 
If you are unsure as to whether we have your up to date records send us your 
details anyway. 
 
This is a very important ballot about the taking of legally protected industrial action 
so it is important that you have your say! 
 
Further updates will be sent in relation to the protected action ballot. 

 
 
 

John Oliver 
State Secretary 
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